Fall 2014

by Matthew Wolff

It is our distinct pleasure to inform our
Brothers of the happenings of the current
Zeta-Pi Chapter. We have been really busy
this fall semester, and we are looking
forward to the Christmas break and the
many great events we have coming in the
next few months.

We would like to welcome our newest
members to the chapter, Alex Dello, Brenton
Hudas, Lamarn Johnson, Joey Lepkowski,
Chris Lowry, Collin Olson, Kyle Schrade, and
Jair Young. The Chapter had a strong rush
this past fall, initiating 8 new members. All
the new members are excited to be part of
this organization, and they want to help the
Chapter succeed and grow its presence.

The Chapter currently has 26 active
members and the climate of the Chapter has
changed drastically in the last 12 months.
We are a young, driven chapter and we are
very excited for the way the Chapter is
moving. To amplify the growth the Chapter

is experiencing, we are requesting more
assistance from the alumni. With your help,
this Chapter will be able to do great things in
the next year and bring Zeta-Pi to its full

glory.
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We would like to thank all alumni that came
out to this year’s pig roast.We had our largest
crowd ever and you can see a video created
by OUTV surrounding the entire event on the
OUTV site. It is always a fun event, and an
abundant turn out from alumni always makes
it better. The next newsletter will have the
tentative date for next fall’s 21% Annual Pig
Roast.
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Zeta-Pi is striving to enhance our relationship
with our great alumni — we would like to have 3
Alumni and Active nights per year. The golf
outing was a successful event this summer,
look for it to become a regular event each
year. The Chapter would also like to thank all
the alumni that made it to this year’s 20"
Annual Pig Roast and Pledge Active football
game. The Chapter also enjoyed having some
alumni come to meeting to share the full
history of the Zeta-Pi chapter. We love to see a
strong turnout of alumni that share their
experiences and brotherhood moments with
the Chapter.

Thank you for taking the time to read this
newsletter, and we hope to reconnect with you
in the near future.

Contact Information

If you would like to reach out to the chapter for any
information, events, or any other form of involvement
please feel free to reach out to us, we love hearing from our

alumni.
Dominic Patrus Sam Brown
Alumni Relations Chairman Sage

patrusdominic@yahoo.com sjbrown®@oakland.edu

(586) 306-3218 (248) 804-7838



